
w RUPP 
Secretary of the Board (NCUA) 
1775 Duke S m t  
Alexandria, VA 223 14 

The recent change in NCUA's definition of Construction and Development loans within 
regulation 723 i s  of p t  concern to me ers a credit union member. Restricting my Credit 
Union's (Central Minnesota F e d d  Credit Union) ability to originate and service these 
types of loans with such a broad dthition of c o ~ ~ o n  affects mmy members, 
including myself, and businesses advmeIy. 

With experienced lenders, excess capital h o l m ,  md heightened u n d d t h g  stmolar& 
my Credit Union successfully manages risk, in tum, providing businesses, both large and 
srnaII, with the fimds to operate and grow successfully. It is imperative to the vitality of 
our small business communities that my Credit Union is dowed to continue to originate 
these types of 1m. 

I appreciate regulatory agencies looking out for the best htmsts of members like myself. 
It is important to ensure hancial  in^^ are opmting within their checks and 
balances through well thouat out regulationg, But over regulating sound, suamdd 
organizations can have severely d&mmtd eff;ects. These would be pmticuiarly 
apparent within my lmd business community. I encowage you to work with my Credit 
Union to create a workable solution to this matter. 

Sincerely, 


